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 LIFE GROUPS FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
Q: WHO CAN ATTEND LIFE GROUPS? 
A: Any current traditional campus student at GCU can attend a Life Group. 

Q: CAN COMMUTERS ATTEND LIFE GROUPS? 
A: Absolutely! We even have some Life Groups scheduled around the valley.  Email Life.Leaders@gcu.edu to learn more.

Q: DO I HAVE TO ATTEND THE LIFE GROUP IN MY HALL? 
A: While we hope the Life Group in your hall will be a good fit, you are welcome to attend any of the Life Groups on campus.

Q: ARE LIFE GROUPS COED? 
A: Yes, there are some coed groups available.  Email life.leaders@gcu.edu to learn more.

Q: HOW DO I BECOME A LIFE LEADER?
A: Your Life Leader can guide you through the application process that begins each January.

Q: HOW CAN I FIND A LIFE GROUP?
A: Look for flyers in your residence hall or ask your resident assistant who your Life Leader is. You can also stop by the Department of Spiritual Life 
to check out the current schedule or email Life.Leaders@gcu.edu.

Q: DO I HAVE TO START COMING TO LIFE GROUP AT THE BEGINNING OF THE SEMESTER? 
A: You are welcome at Life Group any time, even if you have not been previously attending.
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